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Dear Burt: 

 

Forgive me for writing you so late. 

 

There were two exhibitions in a row, and following that we kept on 

working without a wink, and now takes place our July lectures. 

 

I have not forgotten our dates and commitments. There are a few hurdles 

that I have to pass in the next two months to make your exhibition 

possible. I am sure you have not heard about it but Turkey is going 

through a radical financial crisis and the banks are the most under 

burden. Just two weeks ago, TurkeyÕs 4th biggest bank defaulted. Today 

the  stock exchange dropped again and the USD to Turkish Lira ratio is 

getting worse each day. Since I am working with a bank Ñthe institution 

we run is directly supported by oneÑ I particularly feel the tension. How 

this will effect the exhibition is yet to be seen. Tomorrow, I send you a 

floor plan (again) with my offers. I hope you will accept the layout. 

Please bear with me, all was going fine until last month. The situation 

is not so rosy here. I hope you are enjoying the summer. 

 

Best, 

 

Vasif 

 

 

 


